

Progress on Action points from NH AAG meeting (26/09/2013)

| Action Number | Action | By whom | By when | Progress | Status |
|----------------------|--|------------------|----------------|---|---------------|
| 26/09/2013 | Update on the Loch Eye fish barrier project from MG | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 26/09/13 | The group are interested in the possibility of being involved in the editorial groups working on the next plans – JD to investigate further | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 26/09/13 | Water station issue where gravity feed and mains not possible – economically viable solution difficult. FG to raise with SWs SLM group and JD to raise through NAG | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | FG Scottish Government funded project ongoing at SRUC on alternative watering arrangements including research into solar and ram pumps. There are 2 trial sites. JD to investigate further through the DPMAG group who have more relevant representation to address and feedback. | Open |
| 26/09/13 | Ness INNS project access issues JB to discuss and assist where possible | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 26/09/13 | Priority catchment presentation should be given at the next AAG meeting – JD to ask Pete Wright to attend | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |

| | | | | | |
|------------|---|---------------------------|---------------------------------|---|---------------------------|
| 26/09/13 | Peffery project – consider use as best practice partnership approach and field trip for next meeting | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 26/09/13 | Membership review given boundary change JD to contact Highland council re links for biodiversity and planning issues. | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 26/09/13 | Membership review given boundary change – ask Peter Cunningham from Wester Ross fisheries trust if he'd be a corresponding member | RBMP coordinator | Next meeting | | Open |
| 261109 1.4 | Discuss with Joe Moore if local CBI contacts or individual Chambers of Commerce should be on forum mailing list. | RBMP coordinator | December 2011- next AAG meeting | The getting involved document reviews the use of forum-need to review action when consultation period is over. JD to progress | Open |
| 241110 3.1 | provide an update on the restoration regulations at the first meeting of the morphological task group. | RBMP coordinator | December 2011- next AAG meeting | The subgroup has not been set up as the restoration strategy is not finalised. Restoration plan published next week. | Open/ Partially closed |
| 241110 4.2 | Discuss Loch Eye work at fish barriers meeting. | RBMP coordinator and IMcM | December 2011- next AAG meeting | JB to progress | Open |
| 241110 4.3 | Obtain an update on Highland Council Green Networks | JB | December 2011- next AAG meeting | JD to form link with Highland council re attendance/ partnership working | Open |

| | | | | | |
|-------------------|---|-------------------------|--------------------------------|--|--------|
| 241110 8.1 | Ask if the issue of mesotrophic loch classification can go to UKTAG and if it can be raised anywhere else to address the issue that classification for the riparian zone is quite narrow under classification and does not include whole catchment land use. Consider when best to take issue again to NAG. | PG and RBMP coordinator | December 2011-next AAG meeting | Work has started on this and the next two actions (8.2 and 8.3) but is likely to be ongoing up until the drafting of the second RBMP. PG to progress | Open |
| 241110 8.2 | Produce suggested wording for the standard explaining that the AAG need an understanding of what reference conditions are and how classification works. | PG | December 2011-next AAG meeting | Work has started on this and the next two actions (8.2 and 8.3) but is likely to be ongoing up until the drafting of the second RBMP. PG to progress | Open |
| 241110 8.3 | Circulate UKTAG reference standards and interpretation. | PG | December 2011-next AAG meeting | Work has started on this and the next two actions (8.2 and 8.3) but is likely to be ongoing up until the drafting of the second RBMP. PG to progress | Open |
| 051211 1.1 | Report back on difficulty to access funding for fencing. | AR | May 2012 –Next AAG meeting | Been raised and is known as an issue. | Closed |
| 051211 4.4 | Investigate the possibility to adopt a partnership approach to improve Loch Shin | MGi | Next AAG meeting-May 2012 | Closed – monitoring is as yet inconclusive the water body is at risk fluctuating between Good/moderate. Will be discussed again in future. | Closed |